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November 19, 1992

Cindy Westra & Heidi Higdon
Save the Wildlife
351 E. 4th Street
Chuluota, FL 32766

Dear Cindy & Heidi,

Just a short note to thank you for allowing Bob to come out. -and
film some of the animals in your care. We're really sorry to
hear about the beautiful sandhill crane, but glad to have had the
opportunity to film such a lovely bird. Perhaps her short life
will have served some purpose, even if only a minute one, of
furthering the importance of saving the precidus wild animals  and
birds who share our space on this planet. I'm sure her story
will touch the hearts of many. v

Bob thought you may enjoy seeing the new series of The Joy of
Painting (the 26th), which includes Cindy with the great horned
owl on program 2607 (he is also shown at the end with the
program credits); Cindy, the sandhill crane and the Sherman fox
squirrel on program 2610; and Little Bit is shown .again on
program 2612.

Hope you enjoy themn.

Sincerely,

Nancy P. Cox
Assistant to Bob Ross
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